To: Alumni of St. Joseph's Seminary and All Other Priests of the Archdiocese of New York

Subject: You Are Invited to Our 2nd Annual Gala!

Date: February 16, 2023

Dear Brother Priest,

All of us at Dunwoodie send greetings to you and the communities you so generously serve. We hope that you and the faithful of your parishes have a prayerful Ash Wednesday and a fruitful Lenten journey.

Allow me to invite you to our **Second Annual Gala on Thursday, March 30**th **at X2O Xaviars on the Hudson**. This year, the Seminary will present to William P. Harrington, Esq. the *Archbishop Michael A. Corrigan Founder's Medal* in honor of his wonderful service, and that of his family, to St. Joseph's Seminary over many decades. Martha MacCallum of FOX News will act as Mistress of Ceremonies. The Seminary Schola Cantorum Choir will also perform a few songs.

It would be a special joy to welcome you to this year's gala when many alumni and area clergy renew their bonds with one another and with their alma mater, our local seminary. Because it is a fundraiser for costly new programs being added next fall, the price of individual tickets is rather high. Some of our priests find support for purchasing the ticket from generous benefactors or their parish. We would be willing to work with any of our priests who desire to be part of this joyous event.

<u>Linked here</u> is the Invitation and RSVP form for individuals and organizations to reserve a table or purchase an individual ticket. There is also an opportunity to make a contribution to the Seminary. Forms can be sent to the Seminary or via email to Anthony Piscitiello at <u>anthony.piscitiello@archny.org</u>.

Thank you for your consideration and support. Let's hold one another and our men in priestly formation in prayer as the holy season comes upon us.

Fraternally in Christ,

Bishop James

Most Reverend James Massa, Ph.D., D.D. Auxiliary Bishop of Brooklyn Rector

Email: bishop.james.massa@achny.org

Cell: 1-(929) 214-2230.



SAINT JOSEPH'S SEMINARY & COLLEGE

SECOND ANNUAL GALA DINNER

WILLIAM P. HARRINGTON, ESQ.

Recipient of the Archbishop Michael A. Corrigan Founder's Medal

> Thursday, March 30, 2023 6:00PM

X2O Xaviar's on the Hudson 71 Water Grant Street Yonkers, NY 10701

RSVP by March 1, 2023

Anthony Piscitiello 201 Seminary Avenue, Yonkers, NY 10704 914.367.8571, anthony.piscitiello@archny.org